The Aurora Emergency Management Agency is pleased to announce we are hosting the
TEEX Disaster Management for Public Services on July 8 & 9, 2020. With this real
world training, public service stakeholders can extend their knowledge and skills for
protecting their communities and critical infrastructure from potential or actual threats.

During this course, participants work corm

together in multidisciplinary teams to FE=A

apply the course information with their

professional experience in a variety of DISASTER MANAGEMENT
hands-on, small group activities, and FOR PUBLIC SERVICES

MGT-317

DHS/FEMA-funded course

disaster scenarios.

This course brings together planning and
management officials who are expected
to identify and mitigate hazards, and who
plan and manage disaster response and
recovery efforts or have emergency
management roles within their
jurisdictions.

*NOTE: This is one of four courses Aurora is offering
in the Infrastructure Disaster Management Certificate
Program. All four courses will be held in Aurora
between 2020 and 2021.

COURSE INFORMATION

Date and Location: July 8 & 9, 2020, Aurora Fire Station #8, 3770 McCoy Drive, Aurora,
Illinois, 60504

Course Length: Two days (16 hours) 8§ a.m. — 5 p.m.

Cost: FREE of charge

Audience: fire, law, EMA, public works, government officials, power/utility providers, water
authorities, transportation, city planning, and urban development

Class Size: 40 participants — Need a minimum of 28 registered students

Logistics: A light breakfast with coffee, water, and juice will be provided each day; lunch is at
the cost of the participant

How to Register: Click the link:
https://teex.org/Pages/Class.aspx?course=MGT317&courseTitle=Disaster%20Management%20f
or%20Public%20Services

***Note: you must have your FEMA SID number to register for the course. If you do not
have a FEMA SID, register for one here https://cdp.dhs.gov/FEMASID/




